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2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR REGISTRATION:  You should have received the updated TADS links to re-enroll for 
next school year.  Congratulations to the Kisch family for winning our enrollment drawing! 
 
HEATHER SCHMIDT CALL DECISION:  Dear Members of St. Paul’s Evangelical Lutheran Church,  As you know, 
over the past few weeks, I have deliberating a call to Risen Savior in Milwaukee, WI.  After much prayer and 
many conversations with people at both congregations, the Lord has led me to return the call to Risen Savior 
and continue serving here at St. Paul’s.  I would like to thank all who offered prayers on my behalf or shared 
their thoughts and opinions with me.  I am truly blessed to serve this congregation.  To God be the glory!  In 
His Service, Heather R. Schmidt 
 
ASSOCIATE PASTOR CALL MEETING:  Our next call meeting for an Associate Pastor will be Monday, February 
21st at 7:30 PM.  We encourage all voting members of the congregation to attend. 
 
THANK YOU:  Thank you to all of our families that volunteered for the basketball tournament this weekend! 
 
ST. PAUL’S SCHOOL BUMPER STICKERS:  We are thankful for our parent/school partnership and have some 
new bumper stickers available to share that message!  Look for yours coming home today! 
 
SCIENCE FAIR:  Our annual Science Fair is next Thursday, February 24th from 6:30-7:30 PM in the school gym.  
The 5th – 8th Grade students will be presenting their projects and Kindergarten – Grade 4 will have their 
projects on display.  Everyone is welcome to attend! 
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR NEWS – FEBRUARY 22-24:  Back by popular demand for a short period ONLY! In 
coordination with the St. Paul’s Science Fair, the Scholastic Book Fair will be available! A classroom coin 
collection will be held to raise funds for classroom libraries. Scholastic Dollar Raffle certificates and a Free 
Poster Raffle with every purchase! Something new for this February 2022 book fair, for the very important 
volunteers who make the Book Fair possible….Scholastic Bonus Dollars towards their child’s classroom library! 
Don’t delay, start searching for coins and please join in the book frenzy in the school lobby! A volunteer sign 
up is available here! 
 
GRANDPARENT’S DAY:  We will once again be hosting Grandparents Day for Kindergarten – Grade 8 on Friday, 
March 18th from 8:15 – noon.  Breakfast will be served from 7:30-8:00 AM.  Please see the sign up sheet 
coming home today for more details.  The deadline to sign up is next Friday, February 25th. 
 
HOT LUNCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  We are looking for additional volunteers to cook and serve hot lunch to 
our students.  If you are interested in helping, please contact our Hot Lunch Coordinator, Mary Boettcher at 
(414) 322-4372 or hotlunch@stpaulsfranklin.org.  
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SAVE THE DATE:  Vacation Bible Camp is scheduled for Monday, June 27th – Friday, July 1st.  Camp Phillip will 
be joining us again this year for full days of activities!  Registration will take place later in the spring. 
 
YEARBOOK PHOTOS:  Do you have photos of events/activities/sports that you’ve taken during the school 
year?  Please send them to our yearbook email address:  spfyearbookphotos@stpaulsfranklin.org.  Please 
include the event/grade in the subject line.  Thanks for your submissions! 
 
IT’S TAX TIME:  Did you know you can print a report of your paid tuition amount from your TADS account?  It’s 
found under the Billing tab when you log in to your account.  There is a link to this report on the left-hand side 
above your account listings.  St. Paul’s Tax ID number is 39-0976948. 
 
MEN’S OPEN GYM:  Calling all dads that still think they haven’t lost a step since the good old days…Men’s 
Open Gym has started back up -- every Wednesday night from 7:30 till 9:00 we’ll play pick-up basketball 
games in the school gym.  We welcome anyone college age and older that at least still thinks they can play. 
 
CAMP PHILLIP SUMMER PROGRAMS (K-8):  Registration is now open for Camp Phillip’s summer programs.  
See the postcard coming home today for more information or visit www.campphillip.com.  
 
WLHS KID’S CARNIVAL:  Step right up and try your luck at over 45 fun games! Wisconsin Lutheran High School 
will be hosting the Kid's Carnival on Sunday, February 20, from 1:00-3:30 p.m. Children age 3 through fourth 
grade are invited to play games, meet live animals, and participate in other fun activities. Each $3 order 
receives 20 play tokens, or $5 wristband gets you 20 tokens and admission into the bounce house in the 
multipurpose gym. Registration will be available at the door, or click here to register online!  Concessions will 
be available for purchase. Parents and grandparents are admitted free of charge and encouraged to bring their 
cameras for some great photo opportunities.  
 
WLHS SPAGHETTI AND SONGS:  On Friday, March 4, the WLHS Choral Associates will host "Spaghetti and 
Songs," an evening of dinner and entertainment featuring Wisco Kids Show Choir and Inspiration Vocal Jazz 
Ensemble. Dinner will be served from 4:30-6:30 p.m. with performances running throughout the evening. 
Tickets for the spaghetti dinner can be purchased at the door;  $10 for adults and $7 for children (grade school 
and under). Children 3 and under eat free. 
 
WLHS PRESENTS CRAZY FOR YOU:  The romantic comedy production of Crazy for You is coming to the WLHS 
stage. Enjoy familiar tunes such as "Someone to Watch Over Me," "I Got Rhythm," and "Nice Work If You Can 
Get It" to name just a few! Performances are Friday, March 4 and Saturday, March 5, at 7:00 p.m., and 
Sunday, March 6, at 1:00 p.m. Tickets go on sale Monday, February 7, and may be purchased online at 
wlhs.org/musical. Cost is $10 for adults and $5 for children (through eighth grade). For more information, 
contact WLHS Central Office at 414-453-4567. 
 
LUTHER PREP PRESENTS SOUTH PACIFIC:  Luther Preparatory School is happy to present this year’s musical, 
South Pacific, on March 11-13 at 7:00 pm, featuring some of Rodgers and Hammerstein’s most beloved songs, 
including “Some Enchanted Evening” and “I’m Gonna Wash That Man Right Outta My Hair”.  Reserved seats 
are $12.00 and are now available online at www.ticketsource.us/lutherprep or by calling (920) 261-4352 
between 8:00am and 4:00pm. 
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THIRD QUARTER MISSION PROJECT -  Our third quarter mission project will be a part of WLHS’s Our Hands For 
His Service, focusing on the Malawi Disability Project. This program offers basic physical therapy, assists 
families’ education, and creates accepting communities. Over 1,000 people with special needs are served by 
this program. This program provides specialized worship services for those who have special needs, so that 
they can hear the Gospel in their own way. Their education is impacted by individualized strategies and 
support for the family so that they know how to impact others. WLHS is hoping to raise $12,000 for one 
vehicle for caretakers, so they can reach more patients in the central area. 
 
SCRIP:  The next Scrip order will be placed today, Monday, February 14th.  Please have your order in the Scrip 
box in the office by 3:15, or you may place your order online. 
 
SPORTS:   
Wrestling Practice:  *All remaining practices at St. Jacobi 
   Tuesday, February 15th  5:30-7:00 PM 
   Thursday, February 17th  5:30- 7:00 PM 
   Tuesday, February 22nd  5:30-7:00 PM 
   Thursday, February 24th  5:30- 7:00 PM 
 
Wrestling Meet:   Tuesday, March 1st  Host (@ St. Jacobi) vs. Mt. Calvary & TBD 
   @ St. Jacobi, 8605 W. Forest Home Ave., Greenfield, WI 53228 
   5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
 
Wrestling Tournament: Saturday, February 26th – Manitowoc Lutheran Tournament 
   *details will come from coach 
    
Boys A Team BB Practice: Tuesday, February 15th   6:00-7:30 PM 
   Thursday, February 17th  NO PRACTICE – GAME NIGHT 
 
Boys C Team BB Practice: Monday, February 14th   Kids vs. Parents Game 
 
Girls B Team BB Practice: Monday, February 14th  NO PRACTICE 
   Tuesday, February 15th  4:30-6:00 PM 
   Friday, February 18th  5:00 PM  Families vs. Players Game 
   Monday, February 21st  NO PRACTICE 
   Tuesday, February 22nd  4:30-6:00 PM  Final practice of the season 
 
Girls C Team BB Practice: Tuesday, February 15th  3:30-5:15 PM – Final practice and end of season party 
 
BB Games:   Thursday, February 17th @ Mt. Lebanon 
    Omega Campus – 8444 W. Melvina Ave., Milwaukee 

 Boys A at 5:20 PM 
 
Saturday, February 19th @ Wisconsin Lutheran High School 
330 Glenview Ave., Milwaukee, WI  53213 
 Boys A at 5:45 PM 


